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Recycle Yard 
 

Open Second Saturday of the month, next date is September 14 from 10am-noon.  

Branches, wood, small electronics, batteries, LED bulbs accepted. Sorry no mattresses, 

fridges or  freezers or other household waste will  be accepted.   

Council updates 
 

If you have a complaint or concern that needs to be addressed by council– 

please put in writing and forward to the Town Office.  All New correspondence 

will be tabled at the next council meeting.  Council meeting  is September 3 

and September 17  

On-Line Account Payments 
 

Because of updating with our system and on-line banking, please ensure that ac-

count numbers are entered correctly.   Make sure that you select the right account 

either taxes, utilities or Accounts receivable and the correct corresponding ac-

count number is entered. 

Tax accounts are 6 numbers, your roll number only (minus the first three zero’s) ie, 

110500 and utilities are the full 13 numbers ie. 000650453A000. if there are let-

ters, make sure they are capitalized. Accounts receivable are Alpha numeric, 7 

numbers, as it shows on your statement ie. ABCD001 

Truck fill Closure 
Based on recent information received from the Regional Wa-

ter Commission, our bulk fill station will be shut down tenta-

tively from September 16 at 8:30 pm till September 19 at 

8am and again on September 23 starting at 8:30 pm till Sep-

tember 26 8am as they are working on the main line.  Sorry 

for any inconvenience.  Please check the Town of Mundare 

website or Town of Mundare facebook page for updates. 



 

 

 

Thank-You 
Frank Rosypal for being our 

Parade Marshall for Mundare’s 

Agri-days Parade, also thank 

you to our central office and 

staff, Colin, Lisa & Theresa as 

well as Shannon Kowal, Pau-

leen Larson and the kids who 

all helped with the Parade 

luncheon. 

 

THANK YOU 
Thank you to CCI Wired for donat-

ing $25.00 to our Parks Society 

for every new account in Munda-

re.  This money will help us build 

a pickle ball court!! Check out 

there amazing prices. Mundare 

Parks 

 

Country Music Jams 
Taking Place at the Mundare Rec-

reation Cente (5116-50 Ave) 

1:00pm-4:30 pm 

September 8, October 13, No-

vember 10, February 9, March 8, 

and April 12.  Fee is $10.00, and 

$5.00 for musicians. For more 

information contact Bob (780)

632-4141 or Charlie (780)764-

3062 

 

Al-Anon meeting 
Our personal situations may be 
different, but we share as 
equals because of what we 
have in common: our lives have 
been affected by another per-
son’s drinking. Al-Anon is a mu-
tual support group. 

We can find understanding and 
support when we share our 
common experience with each 
other. Some of us are here be-
cause a spouse or partner has 
struggled with alcoholism. For 
others, the problem drinker is a 
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parent, child, or grandchild. 
Sometimes a brother, a sister, or 
some other friend or relative 
brings us to Al-Anon. Many of us 
have had more than one alcohol-
ic family member or friend. 
Starting July 13 at 2:00pm at 

Chesterton House (old Hospital) 

located at 165016– Polomark 

Drive.  Please use west side doors 

as the other doors are locked and 

a private residence. 

 

Corner Pub Specials 

 

All day at the Pub 

Monday: Mundare Plate (All Day 

Long) 

Tuesday: Caesar Day (All Day Long) 

Wednesday: Wing Day (All Day 

Long) 

Thursday: Free Pool (All Day Long) 

Friday: open Mic Day(9pm-1am) 

Saturday: Sangria Day 

Karaoke Free Night September 28 

from 9pm-2:30 am 

New Menu: 

Traditional Korean Food 

Bugogi Rice, Bugogi Noodles, Fried 

Rice with Beef, Ramyun (noodle 

soup /spicy or Mild) 
 

Come, see us in action! 
 
*Do you like the excitement of 

group activities?  Baking, crafts, 

bingo or birthday parties are a few 

possibilities. 

 

*Do you prefer one to one activi-

ties? Visiting, reading or knitting 

might fit the bill. 

*Only have a few minutes to 

spare? Volunteer from home. The 

Auxiliary has a number of home-

based projects to choose from. 

 

Questions? We would love to hear 

from you! Contact Sharon (780) 

764-2447, Wendy (587) 280-1225 or 

any auxiliary member. 
 

Communities in Bloom 
It’s hard to believe we are into 

September.  The flower pots in 

town are still looking great with 

thanks to Susan for her work with 

watering, dead heading etc.  Next 

meeting is Monday, September 16, 

1pm in the council chambers. YOU 

CAN HELP by calling Irene Talaga at 

780-764-3877 and saying “How can I 

Help?” All funds raised go back into 

the community 100%.  

Mundare Drop in Centre– 

 Next perogy dinner is September 20 

at the Mundare Drop in centre from 5-

6:30pm. Located at 5224-50 street. 

Take out is available. 

Coffee talk runs Thursdays from 10-

11:30am 

Floor curling every Monday & Wednes-

day afternoon from 1-3pm 

Always looking for new members. 

 

Congratulations  

To Stawnichy’s Meat Processing on 

your 60th anniversary! What a fantas-

tic well organized Celebration!  

 

Servus Credit Union 

Is having a free Pancake Breakfast on 

Friday, September13 from 9am-12 

pm on Mainstreet Mundare in front of 

their branch at (5104-50 street) We 

are hosting this to show appreciation 

for all.   
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           Mundare Registries 
 

    Vehicle Registration Now due for Last  Names  and company 
names starting with F, Po, and T   now past due for E and Gr  
from your friends at : 

Unsightly Notice Procedures 
 

 If a property is determined to be unsightly, a notice is sent to the landowner 
                 -the notice will explain the what needs to be done and the date by which the work must be completed 
 After the due date, an inspection is carried out. 
 If the work is not completed, a contractor is hired to do the work. 
                 -the owner is charged all the contractor costs plus an administration fee of $75 
    -if the invoice is not paid, the amount is added to the taxes 
If you have any questions regarding a unsightly notice, please contact the Town office. 

 

Council will be giving out free hotdogs at 
the community awareness in conjunction 
with Lamont FCSS 



 

 

In the Eye of the Storm 
Silence is Golden 
Silence Breaking 
 
 
Please note changes to Library Hours at the end of 

September 

 

Closed: Monday September 2-Labour Day 

Closed:  September 16-20 

Open : Monday, September 23 

Closed: September 24 and 26 

 

Starting September 30 the Library 

returns to regular hours 

 

Library Hours: 
Monday & Tuesday 12-6pm 

Thursday 10am-5pm 

 

Please note that the librarian may not be 
available at the time of the programs 
 
Please register with the library before programs 
so we can have enough craft supplies and peanut/
nut free snacks. 

 
Tuesday, September 10,  2:15 to 3:15 p.m. 
A Promise is a Promise 
Many animals sleep a special kind of sleep in win-
ter.  It’s called hibernation.  When Bruno woke he 
saw a beautiful flower.  What happens as the sum-
mer ends and winter returns.  Will Bruno ever see 
his friend Dandelion again? Find out at story time, 
that a promise is indeed a promise. 
 
New Arrivals: Books for Adults 
Robert Their’s Storm and Silence Series 
Storm and Silence 

5128 50 Street, 

Mundare,  AB  T0B 3H0 

Phone: 780-764-3929 

Fax: 780-764-2003 

E-mail: reception@mundare.ca
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Mundare School 

icy and student phones in school.  We will be sharing 
more information on this new policy as it becomes 
available.  As well, the portables are being moved from 
Mundare School, so you may notice a little more activi-
ty around the facility. 
 
We are really looking forward to seeing everyone on 
the first day of school, right after the long weekend.  
It’s like a family reunion!  I am personally looking for-
ward to seeing how much the students have all grown 
over the break.  Time to start thinking about setting 
some short term and long term goals!! 
 
It’s going to be a great year!! 
William Korec, Med 
Principal-Mundare School 

Time to get ready for school!! 
 
Summer holidays are quickly wrapping up and I 
hope that everyone has been enjoying their 
break and taking advantage of the great outdoors 
that surround us.  This last little bit of summer-
time is a great time to get back into school rou-
tines.  These routines include reading each night, 
adhering to a set bedtime, mealtime– all on a 
regular basis.  This will make the transition back 
to school in early September a little easier.  The 
same is true with technology and the habits that 
go along with these great tools.  Small steps 
each day will lead to overall success. 
 
A reminder about our new EIPS technology pol-


